
 COMMUNITY MEETING  

 MATTAPAN STATION REDEVELOPMENT 

You are invited to the next community meeting 

about the redevelopment of the MBTA Parking 

Lot in Mattapan into a mix of affordable and  

market-rate housing, and retail space. 

 

Thanks to your continued support, Article 80 was 

approved and the development team is now 

working on zoning variance. In this meeting, 

Preservation of Affordable Housing (POAH) and 

Nuestra Comunidad will discuss our next steps in 

the process. 

Wednesday, July 18th, 2018  
6:00-7:30 PM 

Mattapan Library  
1350 Blue Hill Avenue 

For more information contact: 

Lina Jimenez, Nuestra Comunidad 

ljimenez@nuestracdc.org   

617-989-1211  

 

Follow us on Facebook at  

www.facebook.com/MattapanStation 


